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Year 4 
investigated 

electrical 
conductors 

and 
insulators



Reception really enjoyed preparing and 
tasting their vegetable soup on Monday! 

Apparently it was yummy!



They had great fun making and tasting the soup. 
Most thought it was delicious and some even asked for more! 





Year 4 has 
been practising 

balance on 
apparatus during 

our gymnastics 
lesson. 

They were all 
brilliant!



Year 1 have been 
trying to use 
addition and 
subtraction 

sentences to 
represent the 
same number. 

We are able to 
use resources to 

show our 
understanding.



Year 4 has 
been 

learning how 
to use arrays 
to learn our 
times tables. 

We made a 
game to help 
us practise.



As the weather turned cold this week, 
the children in Reception enjoyed 

exploring ice in the outdoor area and 
have described the artificial snow that 

we made in class.



Ready for our 
Wednesday Word 

Assembly, 
the first of Advent.



Year 1 
predicting 
and testing 
materials 
to see if 
they are 

waterproof.



A beautiful morning here at SVDP! 



A chilly but very successful PE 
lesson with Mr. Jennings on 
Thursday morning as Year 1 

practised their ball and 
batting skills.



Whilst on their wellie walk 
Nursery looked carefully 
at the frost on the leaves 

which sparkled in the 
sunshine.



In Nursery



In the Nursery –
taking turns being a robot!

Watch the fun here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/17306078221680805
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https://twitter.com/i/status/1730607822168080590
https://twitter.com/i/status/1730607822168080590


The children in 
Reception were 

excited to 
celebrate the 
beginning of 
Advent on 

Friday.









We’re going to need
 a bigger box! 

We’ve been blown away 
by your support for our 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
this year.

Results and winners will 
be posted on Friday! 



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is


